
ROBSON RANCH WOMEN’S CLUB LUNCHEON 

February 7, 2022 

The general membership luncheon meeting of the RRWC was held on Feb. 7, 2022. 

Business Meeting: 

President Rose Depoe called the meeting to order at 12:24 following a buffet lunch. 

Rose began her presentation with introductions of new members present (there were a 
number of new members) and then we celebrated February birthdays.  

Rose provided updates of the club’s finances.  So far no expenses have been incurred this year.  
We have a balance in our account of $19,519.55.  The income has come from membership 
dues, payments from Home and Garden vendors and some from Holiday Market vendors.  As of 
last week we had 188 paid members and as of the luncheon over 200. 

Rose thanked all of the individuals on the Luncheon Committee and explained why Hubby 
boxes were no longer being offered. 

She also thanked the Hospitality committee who participated as greeters and table decorators 
for the luncheon.   

Pam Franks announced that the Home & Garden Show will be on 3/26 and noted that volunteer 
sign-up sheets were on the tables and that raffle tickets are being sold today, at the luncheon in 
March, and the Home and Garden Show.  She described the 3 prizes for the raffle:  Gas Grill, 
Pyramid Patio Heater, and the Yukon Solo Stove.  

Donna Gardener reported on Community Outreach.  Donna announced the new Program, 
“Share Your Blessings.”  Each month, those that who donated money to the charity of that 
month would receive a ticket for each $10 donated.  At the luncheon the charity will pull a 
ticket and the person wins a free lunch the next month.  Donna DeBoever was the winner of a 
free lunch. Donna Gardner also said that her committee has come up with other new ideas to 
raise additional monies for our charities such as a Wine Pull.  Donna provided an overview of 
the Garage Brigade and pointed out the list of items needed for the pallets were placed on all 
tables. 

Rose mentioned the Sunshine committee and reminded members that a sheet was on the table 
to write down the names of any one we would like a note sent to whether they need a 
congratulations or condolence.  This applies to both men and women. 



Rose announced plans for our 20th Anniversary Celebration. Fashion Show on 4/4, and the 
March Social on March 9th.  She also noted that there are several seats available for 
Shangrillama trip on March 2nd. 

Rose reminded people of our website—RRWomensClub.org 

Dianne Eoff announced our speaker for March would be the Jelly Queens.  She then introduced 
our presenter for today, Rhonda Medina as Barbara Streisand. 

The Business meeting ended at 1:00. 

Program: 

Rhonda Medina performed a number of wonderful songs as Barbara Streisand and was 
extremely entertaining.  She was well received. 

Rose Depoe adjourned the meeting at 2:00 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Donna M. DeBoever 
Secretary, RRWC 
 


